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“Le Pass Sanitaire” 

In France, you now must have a health passport to be able to go to many places - 

restaurants, theaters, libraries, cinemas, museums, etc. Thankfully, it doesn’t (yet) apply 

to church worship services.  However, it is required if we organize any special event with 

more than 50 people or in any rented hall.  Please pray with us as we seek wisdom in 

trying to organize outreach events within the current sanitary context. 

Vaccination Debate in the Senate 

The 13th of October, the French Senate will begin debate to decide whether or not to 

make the Covid-19 vaccine mandatory for everyone.  Currently, with the health passport 

in place for those 12 and over, about 74% of the population is completely vaccinated 

(over 80% of those eligible). 

“Baptêmes” 

We are planning to have a baptismal service for at least three people in the next month!  

However because of current Covid restraints and a lack of space in our old, cramped 

building, we will be renting a local town hall to conduct the baptisms.  We thank the Lord 

for these three baptismal candidates.  We are also praying for numerous people who are 

so close to salvation!  We would love to see them be baptized after a profession of faith 

in Christ!   Pray as well for the many visitors who will come to the baptismal, who don’t 

yet know Jesus as their Savior!   

Together in the harvest! 
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